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 Water usage for the month of February 2024 was 9.8 million gallons. 

 Sewer usage for the month of February 2024 was 10.3 million gallons. 

 Water usage for Fairfield Twp. for the month of February was 1.8 million gals.   

 

 

Operations 

 

 Work orders for the month of February were (46). 

 Miss Digs for the month of February were (77).  All Miss Digs were reviewed and 

serviced as needed.  

 Water meters were read, and all work orders were completed. 

 All sewer reads were submitted to the City of Adrian. 

 Lift stations and generators were inspected for the month of February. 

 Monthly operating report submitted to EGLE. 

 Backwashing of iron filter as necessary. 

 Monthly Drinking water sampling has been completed. 

 Wastewater discharge sampling at water treatment plant. 

 

   

Communications 

 

 The public works has reviewed site plans for the water treatment plant 

improvement project. The site plans will be submitted to the EGLE for review.  

 

 The kick-off meeting for the water and sewer rate study is scheduled for March 

7th. We will review data and advise tetra tech of any changes to finances since the 

last study was completed.  

 

 A meeting was scheduled with the city of Adrian to discuss the sanitary sewer on 

W. Beecher to discuss the inflows and to come up with a plan to determine where 

the inflows may be occurring.  

 

 The DPW received quotes for meter reading and a replacement data collector 

from ferguson water works, the quotes will go to the water and sewer committee 

for consideration.  


